
 

Benzie County Central Schools 
 

9300 Homestead Road     •     Benzonia, MI 49616     •     Phone (231) 882-9653     •     Fax (231) 882-9121            

 

 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING – BUDGET HEARING 

Monday, June 22, 2020 

7:00PM 

 

Public participation is available by phone due to the COVID-19 pandemic 

situation to ensure safety.   

 

Call in Information:  Persons wishing to observe the board meeting may call in 

using the information below.  Opportunities for public participation will be part 

of the regular agenda as well. 

 

Join by phone 

1654-281-(US) +1 856  PIN: 603 828 725# 

 

 

*** Participants are advised that they may mute / unmute their phone by 

pressing *6 or by simply using the mute function on their device. 

 

Disability Statement:  If any person with disabilities requires accommodations 

related to the meeting, please contact Catina Crossman at 

crossmanc@benzieschools.net or call our main Central Business Office at  

(231) 882-9653. 
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